
Week Beginning 15.09.2025 

This half-term our topic is ‘Happy children, Happy school.’ 

 

This week we will continue to support the children as   

they become more accustomed to the school day and 

our routines. We will be sharing the book ‘Let’s get 

ready for school’.  
 

Literacy 

We will enjoy stories, poetry and singing in our whole 

class sessions.  
 

Mathematics 

In numeracy focus will be focusing on the numbers 0 

and 1.  

 

Understanding the World 

We will be talking about what will happen at school, the 

people we will meet, new things we will try and new 

places we will visit. We will be learning all about our 

school values ‘kindness, respect and positivity’ and what 

they mean.  
 

           


